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Pokrzywinski gave a system update.  The industrial sales for March were $892,595.00.  
$10 Million Loan  Owan discussed various options available for the additional $10M loan needed for the 2015-2017 biennium funding. One option is to have member entities take out loans; the other is to use available cash.  If member entities were to take out the loans a Joint Power Agreements would be put in place.   At this time, WRWD and R&T would be the member entities able to take out $5 million loans each.  WRWD has discussed and is willing to take out the loan; R & T’s board has not had that discussion yet. Wirtz will have discussions with the R & T board.  
2010 Baseline Sales Amendment  Owan reported that all the member entities have approved the baseline sales amendment.  
Armstrong Water Solutions  Jeff Romig with Armstrong addressed the board concerning Armstrong’s working relation with WAWSA.  Romig informed the board that Armstrong is looking to terminate their water heating services due to the slowdown in hot water sales. WAWSA has the right to purchase the cold water infrastructure at the North Williston location and 2nd Street Depot.      
Employee Compensation  First quarter employee bonus evaluations have taken place.  Chairman Owan recommended an 8% 1st quarter bonus for Executive Director Jaret Wirtz.  Rust moved to give Wirtz an 8% 1st quarter bonus based on Chairman Owan’s 
recommendation, Koeser seconded.  AYE: Brandt, Anderson, Liesener, Rust, Koeser, Zubke (also voting for Veeder), Haake, Owan  NAY: 0  CARRIED: 9-0  
Governmental Affairs Attorney  Owan informed the board that a new contract for the upcoming legislative session with WAWSA’s governmental affairs attorney, John Olson P.C., needed to be signed. Terms are the same as previous years’ contracts.  Zubke moved to approve 
Olson’s contract for the upcoming legislative session, Rust seconded.  AYE: Brandt, Anderson, Liesener, Rust, Koeser, Zubke (also voting for Veeder), Haake, Owan  NAY: 0  CARRIED: 9-0  
NDIC Capital Reimbursement Request  Wirtz presented the board with the industrial capital improvements pay request in the amount of $5,522.75. Zubke moved 
to approve the reimbursement request to NDIC, Haake seconded.  AYE: Brandt, Anderson, Liesener, Rust, Koeser, Zubke (also voting for Veeder), Haake, Owan  NAY: 0  CARRIED: 9-0  
Project Updates  Chorne presented a current water demand report and the Capital Accounting Report.  Schultz presented the board with project updates.   






